
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

Please ask for: the Information Access Officer 

 

Date:  19 June 2014 My Ref:  860879  

Your Ref:  request-213937-cc74de89@whatdotheyknow.com 

 

 

Dear S Edwards, 

 

Freedom of Information Request – Safeguarding Officers in Schools 

 

I am writing further to the Council’s previous correspondence dated 29 May 2014 regarding 

your request for information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  

 

We have searched our records and can confirm that the information that you have 

requested is not held by the Council – please see attached information template for further 

details. 
 

If you wish to discuss this letter please contact the Information Access Officer on the direct 

line telephone number or email address above. If you are unhappy with the way your 

request for information has been handled you can request a review by writing to the 

Information Access Officer stating the reason for your dissatisfaction. 

 

Information about the Freedom of Information Act 2000 can be found on the Information 

Commissioners Office website: http://www.ico.gov.uk. Plymouth City Council also has 

information available on our website: 

http://www.plymouth.gov.uk/homepage/councilanddemocracy/information.htm. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Judith Harwood 

Assistant Director for Education, Learning & Families 

 

 

 

 

 

  

S Edwards 

request-213937-cc74de89@whatdotheyknow.com 
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Customer Services 

 

Freedom of Information Request 860879 

Received 27 May 2014 

 

 

 

Q1. I require contact names and contact details for School safeguarding officers for 

Plymouth based schools. 

A1. We have searched our records and the information you requested is not 

held by Plymouth City Council. It is the responsibility of individual schools 

to allocate a designated person for safeguarding, therefore this information 

might be obtained by contacting individual schools direct under the 

Freedom of Information Act 2000. Please follow the web link below for a list 

of contact details for all schools within the Plymouth Local Authority area: 

 

 http://www.plymouth.gov.uk/homepage/staffroom/schoolroom/schoolsdirect

ory.htm 

 

 

http://www.plymouth.gov.uk/homepage/staffroom/schoolroom/schoolsdirectory.htm
http://www.plymouth.gov.uk/homepage/staffroom/schoolroom/schoolsdirectory.htm

